
Club Arrival – update 28.8.20 

Club Arrival. 
 

Dear Member 

 

As of 1st September we are making the following changes for your arrival at the Club. 

 

• Please continue to arrive no earlier than 30 minutes before your tee time. 

• How you enter and leave the course remains the same. 

• The current zones 3, 2 and 1 will be removed. 

• In-line with the Government advice please keep yourself socially distanced at 

all times when at the Club.   

• You are free to use the practice nets/chipping area and putting green until you 

have to move to 1st Tee. 

• Move to the 1st tee 5mins before your allotted time, please do not be late and  

do not tee off early.  Please remember the course does not open until 7.30am, 

being the first tee reservation, and the tee closes at 6.30pm, being the last tee 

reservation. 

• There may not be a marshal on duty, but if not, please observe the guidance 

above. 

• The use of the areas will be monitored and we will reintroduce the zones if 

required due to social distancing not being maintained. 

 

The Greens Committee will, from 1st September, be taking over the organisation of 

the marshalling. 
 

I would like to personally thank every person who donated their time to marshal so 

that our Club could operate and every Member owes you a debt of gratitude. I hope 

that your support will continue as required. 
 

Kind regards 
 

 

Tony Davies 

Director 

 

28th August 2020 

 

 


